
 
 
 

 
 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1912/2025-26                   28.04.2025 
 

CIRCULAR 
Dear Parents, 

 

Subject: SPEA Parent Wellbeing Survey – Request for Participation 

 

Greetings from Leaders Private School, Sharjah! 

 

Please be informed that the Sharjah Private Education Authority (SPEA) is conducting 

a Wellbeing Survey for parents as part of their strategic initiative to enhance the 

quality of life within the learning community. 

 

We kindly request you to click on the link below and complete the survey by 

Thursday, 8th May 2025: 

 

Survey Link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/B3N9JMN 

 

Your participation is highly valued, and we sincerely solicit your kind cooperation. 

 

With regards, 

 

 

Sd/- 

RAFIA ZAFAR ALI 

PRINCIPAL 
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